Zoning Board of Appeals 2/28/2024

Gary and Christine Nixon of 98 Pine Point Rd would like to request a continuation of the special permit
application. The public hearing was held on September 11, 2023.

We request an extend of our hearing to July, 8, 2024.

RECEIVED
Thank you,
Gary Nixon FEB 2 9 2024
Town of Stow

Cell 978-201-1776 Zoning Board of Apppeals



